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Welcome to the Pellissippi Genealogical & Historical Society e-newsletter. If you have received
this newsletter in error, or if you are receiving 2 copies, please email me at pghs@att.net.

June Meeting:
Meeting will be held in the Clinton Public Library 118 South Hicks St. Clinton; Thursday 6/28/2001 at 7:00
p.m.

Speaker:
This will be a "Show and Tell" meeting and a chance to look over the new Pictorial History Book.

Everyone is invited to bring photos, documents, family tree charts, etc.

This will be a great time to discuss brick walls (dead ends) or share some new information recently
learned.

With the 4th of July just around the corner, it should be extra fun to focus on our military ancestors,
especially our Revolutionary War ancestors.

Membership Dues:

Membership dues are now due for the year 2001. We operate on a calendar year basis, so they are due
1/1/2001. If you have not paid please do so. Your regular membership (individual or family) is only
$16.00. The sustaining membership is $25.00 and is used to support the efforts of the PGHS.

Pellissippian:

We still have a need for some one that is willing to serve as one of the Journal Editors for this year to
step forward. This is a very important job and is one that needs to be filled before time runs out

for the next Journal to be put together.

Upcoming Altum Reunion:
7th Annual Altum Family Reunion Saturday June 30, 2001 Summerfield North Carolina.

Contact Jane Altum Wilson Email: <jaaltum@bellsouth.net>. More details on reunion:
http://www.geocities.com/Heartland/Lane/5324 click on REUNION link.

New Book:

The new "Pictorial History" book is here now if you have not picked your's up, you may do so at this
time. For the persons that ordered and paid for shipping; your book will be shipped as soon as we can
get them packaged and address labels places on them.

The Annual Workshop:

As you know the Workshop was postponed for May, and we will be talking about this in the June meeting
as well. We will have to reschedule or cancel the work shop for this year.
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